
25/10/2019 

MS Amanda Sherington 
1 / 5 Orchard ST 
Balgowlah NSW 2093 
amandasherington@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

These markets are so great - I have been to the ones they run in the eastern suburbs and the 
quality of the vendors is really quite amazing. I feel it would serve the beaches community 
really well and offer a service that is very special and unique. There really isn’t much available 
at all in terms of grocery shopping at now in Freshwater with the Growers gone - so I think 
these markets will fill a much needed void. 

Sent: 25/10/2019 2:04:06 PM
Subject: Online Submission


